
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

October 1, 2018 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met October 1, 2018, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve Greene 

and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting. 

 

Travis Garst, Solid Waste Director, reviewed the monthly activity report. Travis Garst said he plans to attend 

the SWANA Conference. The Commissioners reviewed the Solid Waste Management Plan with Travis Garst. 

Steve Greene moved and Mark Fleming seconded to approve Resolution 18-07 for participation in and adoption 

of the Solid Waste Management Committee update for the region served by the North Central Kansas Solid 

Waste Management Plan. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The minutes of the September 24, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Department Administrator, discussed vehicle repairs.  

 

Samuel Underwood, Jacob Underwood, Aaron Underwood and Nathaniel Meyers, Jewell county 4-H Members 

presented the Proclamation for National 4-H Week of October 7, 2018 through October 13, 2018 for the 

Commissioners’ approval. Mark Fleming moved to approve the Proclamation for National 4-H Week of 

October 7, 2018 through October 13, 2018. Steve Greene seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 

Theresa Shipley, Post Rock Extension District Office, was present for the signing of the proclamation.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed operations. The Commissioners reported road concerns.  

 

Mark Fleming moved to provide written recommendation of nomination of Robert “Bob” Vidricksen for the 

Kansas Association of Counties Governing Board. Steve Greene seconded the motion. Motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

Doyle McKimmy, Jewell County Hospital Administrator, discussed a resolution that needs to be approved for 

the Hospital’s Revenue Bond.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 a.m.  

 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Mark Fleming, Member      Keith Roe, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Steve Greene, Member 


